Dear Parents / Carers 
Thank you for being understanding regarding our decision to close today. We have not taken this decision lightly. 
We are engaging in a thorough deep clean. 

We would ask all parents to respect the staff’s decision if we think a child needs to be sent home if they are unwell. 
Once again, we would ask you to be vigilant in looking out for signs of illness. If your child is unwell, please do not bring them into nursery as this spread’s infection. 

Please keep checking as we will update this page to inform you about tomorrow. 

Thank you for your co-operation 
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